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the period between 1985 and the year 2000, taking into account that the General 
Assembly will take the decision on the holding of the conference in each case 
within existing financial resources. 

Paragraph 341  

Existing sectoral inter-agency task forces in the United Nations system should 
always include issues related to the advancement of women in their agenda. 

Paragraph 342  

Inter-agency co-ordination should be complemented where possible by 
networking, particularly in the fields of information, research, training and 
programme development, in order to facilitate the availability of data and 
information in these fields and the exchange of experience with national machinery. 

Paragraph 343  

Resolutions of the United Nations General Assembly, of governing bodies of the 
specialized agencies and of other organizations which promote the improvement of 
the status of women should be implemented. All institutions within the United 
Nations system that have not yet established special internal arrangements and 
procedures with respect to women's policies are urged to take the necessary 
measures to do so. 

paragraph 344  

International machineries that promote and support education for peace should 
co-ordinate their efforts and include the role of women in promoting peace in their 
curricula. Particular attention should be paid to the Declaration on the 
Participation of women in Promoting International Peace and Co-operation adopted by 
the General Assembly in 1982. The University for Peace should play a leading role 
in this regard. 

4. Research and policy analysis 

Paragraph 345  

Institutes of women's affairs at the regional level should be strengthened or. 
where they do not exist, their establishment should be considered for the promotion 
of regional collaboration in undertaking research and analyses on emerging women's 
issues in order to facilitate and promote regional and international co-operation 
and understanding in this field. 

Paragraph 346  

Measures should be taken by the United Nations system to strengthen the 
capabilities of the United Nations Secretariat to provide assistance to Governments 
and other international organizations and bodies concerned with integrating women 
in policy formulation and in assessing the impact of development policies on 
women. The Branch for the Advancement of Women should act as the focal point for 
co-ordinating the exchange of information, providing advice on matters related to 
the advancement of women and monitoring and evaluating the prOgress of other bodies 
in that connection. The United Nations should develop guidelines for this purpose 
based on comparative analyses of experience world wide. 
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